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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department 
10, Akti Miaouli, 
GR 185 38,  
Piraeus, Greece. 
E-mail: tractor_tender@olp.gr & procurement@olp.gr 

 
 

Subject: Clarifications regarding the Call for tender for the ‘Award of procurement of ten (10) 4 x 
2 wheel drive terminal tractors for Container Terminal use within the framework of 
Mandatory Enhancement ME06 “Supply of Equipment” '. 

 
 
Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, in 
relation to the Call for tender for the ‘Award of procurement of ten (10) 4 x 2 wheel drive terminal 
tractors for Container Terminal use within the framework of Mandatory Enhancement ME06 
“Supply of Equipment”. 
 
 
Question 1: 
 
“On the 8 page of the tender document it is required the tender documents shall be in the Greek 
language”.  
Our offer can be submitted only in English language. In case you need translation in Greek then 
this shall be exercised by our dealer (“  “) and then closing date must be postponed. Contract in 
any case must be in English as it was done in the previous project.“ 
 
Answer 1: 
 
It is hereby clarified that the English language is acceptable. 
 
Question 2: 
 
“We don’t accept the penalty conditions as it mentioned on page 31. We propose the following: 
1% every week with a maximum of 8% when we deliver too late. Please inform if this is 
acceptable.  
 
We expect your urgent reply to above matters in order “ “ decides, if they will submit an offer.” 
 
Answer 2: 
 
“Article 15.1 Penalties imposed upon delay of final acceptance” constitutes a part of the tender of 

which directly relates to the scope of the tender, delivery terms and tender award of the tender. 

Therefore it is hereby clarified that the requested proposal cannot be accepted. 
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Question 3: 

“we're collecting all the documents to be presented to PPA to participate the tender; by the way 
the process is taking more time than expected so that I kindly ask an extension on the deadline to 
prepare all the documents related.” 
 
Answer 3: 

It is hereby clarified that an extension of ten (10) working days from the original deadline set is 

provided. 

 
 
Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above mentioned 
tender. 

 


